
 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 
TO:  Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Justin Wyse, Director of Planning 
 
DATE: January 20, 2021 
 
RE:   Site Plan Committee 

January 25, 2021  – 6:30 p.m. 
 

 

VIRTUAL MEETING VIA ZOOM 
 
The next meeting of the Site Plan Committee of the Planning Commission has 
been scheduled for Monday, January 25, 2021 at 6:30 p.m.  
 
Due to the recommendations of the President, the Governor, and the CDC, we will 
be conducting the meeting virtually.   
 

We invite you to join the virtual meeting at https://zoom.us/j/97694503126 or call in 
at (312) 626 6799 and enter Webinar ID: 976 9450 3126. 
 
The following is a listing of those items, which are scheduled to be discussed at 
this meeting: 
 

A. 13559 Olive Blvd. (McDonald’s) Sign Package: A sign package for a 
0.86-acre tract of land zoned “PC” Planned Commercial District, located 
north of Olive Blvd. west of its intersection with North Woods Mill Road. 

 
 
 
*Steve Wuennenberg, Revolving Chair  
 Site Plan Committee includes all members of the Planning Commission 

https://zoom.us/j/97694503126

